Pirate and Lady Pirate swimming visit the Rebels
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The Lady Pirate Swim Team traveled to Southwestern High School this past Tuesday and
came home with a 79-67 victory over the host Rebels.

Top Lady Pirate finishers were Kendall Phipps who placed first in the 50 meter free and 100
meter backstroke; Katie Jenkins who finished second in the 200 meter IM; Katie Burkhart who
finished second in the 100 meter butterfly; Sophie

Higazy who finished second in the 200 meter free; and Kaitlin Flora, who finished second in
the 100 meter backstroke.

Unfortunately the out?come was not as great for the Pirates. The meet was the season
opener for the boys, who ended up on the short end of a 83-50 final score.

Top Pirate finishers included Colt Barker, who placed first in the 50 meter free and first in
the 100 meter free races; Kyle Jenkins, who finished second in the 100 meter butterfly, and
Patrick Hodges, who finished second in the 100 meter backstroke.

For more information about Pirate and Lady Pirate Swimming, go to
www.CharlestownPiratePride.com/Swimming.htm.




